
SEDGWICK COUNTY COMMISSIONER 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Donald Schneider with Howard McCormick, 
Mark Turner and Christy Beckman present. Dan Pederson, Accountant and Ron Berges 
joined the meeting. Vickie Sandlin joined the meeting by zoom.   

Schneider moved to approve the agenda with the as presented. Turner second, carried.   

The September 6, 2022 payables were reviewed. Turner moved to approve the 
September 6, 2022 payables. Schneider second, carried.  

The minutes of the August 30, 2022 meeting were reviewed. McCormick moved to 
approve the minutes as presented.  Turner second, carried.   

McCormick moved to approve the addition of ballot resolution to the agenda. Schneider 
second, carried. 

McCormick moved to approve the liquor license for Gateway Medical for an event to be 
held at the fairgrounds on October 29, 2022.  Turner second, carried. 

The Treasurer’s August financial report was reviewed. 

McCormick moved to approve Resolution #2022-027 to Authorize the lodging tax’s uses 
to be expanded.  Turner second, carried. 

Rick Furrow, Road & Bridge, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget Hearing.  Furrow 
left the meeting. 

Tracy Kizer, Weed & Pest, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget Hearing.  Kizer left 
the meeting. 

Cameron Britton, Building Maintenance, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget 
Hearing.  Britton left the meeting. 

Rob Crowder, Civil Defense was not in attendance but the Civil Defense 2023 budget 
was reviewed. 

Christy Beckman, Clerk & Recorder, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget Hearing.  

Bridget Britton, Communication Center, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget Hearing.  
Britton left the meeting. 

Eva Contreras, Assessor, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget Hearing.  Contreras left 
the meeting. 

Wanda Trennepohl and Lori Ehmke, Treasurer’s Office, joined the meeting for the 2023 
Budget Hearing.  Trennepohl and Ehmke left the meeting. 

Jules Hoschouer, Veterans Office, joined the meeting for the 2023 Budget Hearing.  
Hoschouer left the meeting. 



Tonia Elliot and Doug Carlson joined the meeting along with Wanda Trennepohl, 
Treasurer.  Discussion was held on an issue that came up concerning taxes and a refund 
of sorts for a foreclosure property that has been unresolved for quite a few months.  The 
Board suggested that the county attorney get involved to get this matter resolved.  Elliot 
and Carlson are concerned that they received a delinquent notice and do not want to be 
placed in the newspaper as delinquent as they initially gave the money to the Treasurer 
and that this is not their mistake.  The guests left the meeting. 

McCormick moved to adjourn the meeting.  Turner second, carried.  Meeting was 
adjourned. 

_________________________________        _________________________________  
Donald Schneider, Chairman Christy M. Beckman, Clerk to the Board    
   

                         


